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Reading
This week we read a story called Fun with Fish.   The words and photographs in this story show how fish swim, what they eat, and how they can hide.   Our new vocabulary words are:  away, food, funny, hide, how, many, some, and their.  This was the last story in our 2nd reading book.  Over the next two weeks, the children will be tested on all the vocabulary words from page 6 -10 in their vocabulary books.  Our Take-Home books this week are At the Shore and Trash.

Thank You!
Thank you to the families of the following children for classroom donations:

Kennedy Brown, Emmie Pratt, Ashley Courneya, and Jasmine Wirt for the donations to help “Fill that Bus”.

Andrew Cooper, Elizabeth Hoag, Emmie Pratt, and Ashley Courneya for the box tops for education. 
Thank you to the family of Tyler Weiss
 for sponsoring Popcorn Day today.
Snack/Special Person Schedule

Next week’s special person schedule is as follows:

Monday – No School
Tuesday – Ashley C.
Wednesday – Jordan
 Thursday – Ashley E.
Friday – Reese
Spelling Words

Next week’s spelling words are:

chip, chin, chat, chop, chug, 
inch, itch, catch, match, patch

Math
We have started on Unit 4 – Measurement.  The goals for Unit 4 are as follows:  

· Use standard units for measuring length.

· Find simple sums and missing addends.

· Calculate the values of coin combinations (dimes, nickels, and pennies).

· Solve simple number stories.

· Order and compare numbers to 22.

· Tell time to the nearest half-hour.
Christmas Party

Our class Christmas Party will be Wednesday, December 21st @ 1:45 p.m.  If you would like your child to participate in the gift exchange, the boys should bring a boy’s gift and the girls should bring a girl’s gift.  Please be sure the gifts are wrapped and labeled:  To: a boy  From:  your child’s name  The price range for the gift exchange is $3.00  Please try to have the gift at school by Friday, December 16th so I can sort the gifts prior to the party.

Dates to Remember
December 5th – No School – Professional Development Day for teachers
December 6th – Make Gingerbread houses @ 1:40
December 21st – Class Christmas Party

December 22nd – Pajama Day

December 23rd – Christmas Break Begins
January 3rd– School Resumes
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